
 

 

Freddie Mac Confirms Release of Disclosure Files/Factors on December 6th 
 
December 3, 2018 
 
In response to market inquiries with respect to the National Day of Mourning for former 
President George H.W. Bush, Freddie Mac is providing the following statement.  For the 
purposes of releasing the monthly disclosure files/PC factors, Freddie Mac will consider 
Wednesday, December 5th a business day due to the fact that the Federal Reserve Bank 
payment and securities settlement systems will remain open.  Therefore, the files will be 
released at their normal time, the 4th business day at approximately 4:30 PM on Thursday, 
December 6th. 

If you have any questions, please contact Investor Inquiry at (800) 336-3672 or 
Investor_Inquiry@FreddieMac.com. 
 

 

 

 

 


